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From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Bob Brownstein < bbrownstein@atwork.org > 

Thursday, February 07, 2013 10:03 AM 
Kathleen King 

Subject: RE: feedback on letter to San Jose 

As I think about this, when did we decide that the County should take the initiative- as opposed to having 
City council members raise the issue- and then they contact the county. 

From: Kathleen King [mailto:kking@scfho.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 10:31 PM 
To: Bob Brownstein 
Subject: Re: feedback· on letter to San Jose 

Thanks Bob. All great points 

Kathleen King 
Executive Director 
Santa Clara Family Health Foundation 
408.605.5251 mobile 
408.874.1998 office 

On Feb 5, 2013, at 4:45PM, "Bob Brownstein" <bbrownstein@atwork.org> wrote: 

Intra sentence should say something like--- work together in these difficult f iscal times ... 
Don' t say capital- say the required cost of insurance premiums. 
It should read ... remaining required cost of insurance premiums for these San Jose children for this three 
year period plus the 
full cost of insurance premiums for the following 7 years that Measure A sales tax revenues are 
available. Santa Clara County would 
also continue its $3 million appropriation to Healthy Kids. 

I would leave out the reference to all kids that come forward just because I don't think we need to say 
this to get the deal. 

Conclusion should be more friendly. 
I look forward to discussing how we can collaborate on behalf ofthe children in our community. 

Then -don't ask the Mayor to contact John Mills. 
Say- if you your staff has questions, pis contact Mills. 

Fro~: Kathleen King.[mailto:kkinq@scfho.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 4:32 PM 
To: Bob Brownstein 
Subject: RE: feedback on letter to San Jose 

How is this? 

Kathleen King 
Chief Executive Officer 
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